
St. Mary Campus 
December 14, 2022 

 
 
Included in this Week’s Connection 
Auction Donation Flyer to Youngest 
Advent Retreat Info/Parent Signature Required & SWC Carline Map for Pick Up on 12/22/22 
Book It _ January Gr. 3-6 Only 
January Calendar 
January Lunch Menu 

Ski Confirmations for trip Friday, December 16, 22 
 

The Waukesha Catholic Christmas Concert will be held at South High School 
on Monday, December 19.  The concert will include students in K3 – 5th grade 
and the Waukesha Catholic 6th-8th grade choir. The concert will begin at 6:30 
pm.  Students are to dress in Christmas best.   

 
 

Advent Retreat  
On Thursday, December 22nd all Waukesha Catholic students will be at St. William Campus for 
an Advent Retreat.  All students who ride the bus will be dropped off and 
picked up at the St. William Campus.  All students who arrive and depart by 
car will use the St. William car line beginning at 8:10.  School will start at 
8:30.   This is an early dismissal day and all students will be dismissed from 
St. William campus beginning at 11:20.  The only change for St. William 
students is that car line will start at 8:10am for drop-off and 11:20am for pick up.  All students 
not riding the bus home will need to be picked up in car line; there will not be bus side pick up 
on Thursday, December 22nd.  There is no aftercare on Thursday, December 22nd. 
 
Middle School Ski Club Forms are available 
Ski forms are now available for the January 6, 2023 ski trip to Alpine Valley. 
You can find the forms on our Waukesha Catholic website; 
Waukeshacatholic.org look for About Us tab  Extracurricular, Ski Forms can 
be found on the left side of the page for the 01/06/23 trip. 
Note: Ski Forms are due on the following days at Noon. 

Wednesday, December 21 for the 1/6/23 trip 
Monday, January 9, 2023 for 1/13/23 trip –final day for a lesson if you purchased a ski pass! 

Friday, January 20, 2023 for 1/27/23 trip 
 
 
Santa’s Workshop  

That’s a wrap!  Thank you to all the volunteers who helped run Santa's 
Workshop last week from set up to take down and everything in 
between!  A special thank you goes out as well to all those who donated 
extra Halloween candy and stamped bags.   
 
The workshop would not be a success without all of your efforts!  I hope 

you and your happy shoppers have a very Merry Christmas. ~Matt & Cindy Maigatter 
 
 



 
 
 
Supplies Wanted For The New STEM Lab 
This fall, we have been setting up the new STEM Lab at St. Mary Campus.  The STEM Lab will 
be used by all of the grade levels at St. Mary Campus as they explore the STEM fields of 
science, technology, engineering and math! 
 
We have put together a wish list of supplies that we would like to have for the STEM lab.  The 
list of supplies can be found here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0945A4A82BA6FA7-
stmary3  Donated supplies can be turned in at the office.  Please mark them 
"STEM Lab."  Thank you!!! 

 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0945A4A82BA6FA7-stmary3
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0945A4A82BA6FA7-stmary3

